PLEASANT PARK PUBLIC SNACK PROGRAM

\sim	1	4	~	\ 1	_
1 Nota	har	/1	'''	11	6
Octo	וסכו	4	~\	, ,	u

Dear Families:

Pleasant Park Public School has received funding from the Ontario Ministry of Children and Youth Services to ensure that every student begins their school day with the nutrition necessary to help them reach their full potential. This year we will offer food options from at least two food groups each morning. ALL FOOD ITEMS WILL BE PEANUT AND NUT FREE.

Distribution will begin Monday October 17th. The morning snack will be delivered directly to the classrooms, so that children arriving either by bus or dropped off by a parent/guardian can access the program. The teachers will allow the children to eat their snack in the first 15 minutes of class while they listen to the class discussion that is going taking place.

Families are encouraged to make a donation to the program or volunteer their time if they can. One hour a week would really help.

If your child would benefit from this program please return this form. Please complete one form for each child. Forms should be returned to your child's homeroom teacher no later than Tuesday 12 October 2016.

REGISTRATION FOR SCHOOL SNACK PROGRAM				
Child's name:				
Homeroom:				
Family Contact Person:				
Phone #:				
My child has an allergy: Yes No Describe:				
I am available to volunteer: Yes No				
Comments:				